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. LONG ISLAND LIGHTING COM PANY
~w f4 C'O,a.ca m s SHOREHAM NUCLEAR POWER STATION

P.O. BOX 618. NORTH COUNTRY RO AD e WADING RIVER. N.Y.11792

SNRC-499

August 21, 1980 *

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Light Water Reactors, Branch 4
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SHOREHAM NUCLEAR POWER STATION - UNIT 1
DOCKET NO. 50-322

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed herein are ten (10) copies of the following revision
to the Preservice Inspection Program for the Shoreham Nuclear
Power Station - Unit 1.

These documents are furnished to com:Ly with LILCO's response
No. 1 to NRC request 121.16. Please acknowledge receipt of the
documents by signing and returning the enclosed document trans e

, mittal control form.
.

Very truly yours,
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